
From: Darin DeHaan <ddehaan@cityoforegon.org>

Date: May 9, 2024 at 8:13:44 AM CDT

To: Heidi Deininger <hdeininger@ocusd.net>, Deputy Chief Matthew Kalnins

<mkalnins@cityoforegon.org>

Cc: Ryan Huels <rhuels@ocusd.net>, Tim Brechon <tbrechon@cityoforegon.org>,

Chief Mike Knoup <knoupm@oregonfpd.org>, Dom Cozzi

<dominic.cozzi@gmail.com>, PJ Caposey <pcaposey@ocusd.net>, Tom Mahoney

<tmahoney@ocusd.net>

Subject: Re: Bike Walk ride event

Thank you and all your staff for the collaborative effort for the event! I

hear it went very well and was well received! I've heard nothing but

positive comments since.

Well done done all! I appreciate it!

Darin DeHaan, MPA

City Manager

Oregon, IL




